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Subject: a groise dank
To: David Roskies <daroskies@JTSA.EDU>

Hello David,

| am so happy to hear from you. Sorry for the late reply, but | was out on
business.

It is a great honor for me and my husband to be invited to your house. We
will be

happy to be there. If you need any help just let me know.

Looking forward to seeing Shana and you.

Best regards,

Anja Lianski (Khanina)

----- Original Message -----

From: "David Roskies" <daroskies@JTSA.EDU>
To: <lianski@att.net>

Cc: <shternshis@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2001 12:08 PM
Subject: Second Seder

> Shana and | would like to invite you and your significant others to our
> second seder, the night of April 8, 2001. We are extending this

> invitation to the entire "aroysloz," or graduating class of Project
Judaica

> that found its way to "di goldene medine."

>

> Thus far, we have contacted and received positive replies from:

> Alexei Siverstev

> Ira Astashkevich

> and

> Lara Vekselman
>

> There are still a number of people for whom we do not have e-mails: Motya,

> Lev & Anya. Can you help us out?
>

>
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